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Check out what’s happening…
February seemed to fly by! It was 

definitely a nice treat to have a four day 
weekend in the middle of the month to 
recharge the batteries and get ready for 
the last few months of school. 

Last month we attended our Liberty 
Festival field trip; everyone seemed to 
have a blast! It was wonderful to have so 
many parents there with us to take part in 
the making of fun memories. If you were 
able to make it, thank you again for being 
there; we enjoyed sharing the day with 
you.  

As always, please let me know if you 
have questions or concerns; do not 
hesitate to email, call, or schedule a 
meeting with me. 

Content Updates…
Reading: 
• Decoding new words. 

• Drawing inferences in texts, 

• Differences in cause & effect 
relationships.

Writing: 
• Writing informational reports 

that are supported by research, 
observations, or experiences.

• Creating a five paragraph essay 
that defends my position on a 
given topic or text and includes a 
topic sentence, supporting 
statements with transition 
words, and a strong conclusion.

Dates to give a HOOT about…
March 5th: Read Across America Night from 6-7

March 13th: Academic Awards Assembly
March 16th- 20th: Spring Break! 

March 26th & 27th: Parent- Teacher-Student Conferences

Ms. Sables
msables@nadaburgsd.org

623.556.5880
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Specials Schedule
Week 1: 

Monday: PE
Tuesday: P.E.

Wednesday: PE
Thursday: P.E

Week 2:
Monday: Computers
Tuesday: Computers
Wednesday: Library 
Thursday: Library

What the Research Says…5th Grade Snapshots 


